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Appendix number:

1.0    Summary of main issues

1.1 At the Board’s January meeting it was agreed that members be asked to submit 
possible recommendations in relation to the Annual Tenancy Visit inquiry to today’s 
meeting.  Since the January meeting answers to additional questions raised have 
been received and circulated to members of the Board as have notes produced by 
officers and Jim Fergusson on a visit to Wakefield Housing.

1.2 It was further agreed that at today’s meeting any recommendations would be 
discussed and agreed and submitted for final approval at the Board’s March 
meeting.  The following agenda item discusses issues around the drafting of 
the report and the report style to be adopted.

 2.0 Recommendations

2.1 The Board is asked to consider the draft recommendations submitted by Board 
Members. 

3.0 Background documents1

3.1 None 

1 The background documents listed in this section are available to download from the Council’s website, 
unless they contain confidential or exempt information.  The list of background documents does not include 
published works. 
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